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Ministry Reports

I wish | knew how to express the joy and
gratitude | feel for what God is doing through
WorldView Ministries and for the churches and
individuals who have caught the burden and are
partnering with us.

The next big event on our calendar is the
WorldView Team Meeting on June 3-5, 2015. There
is great excitement building and we are expecting
a fantastic meeting this year! It will be a gathering
of people who have great interest in Bible
translation. It will be made up of Bible translators,
missionaries preparing to

translate and students with a call

of God to missions and Bible

translation.

In addition to the excellent
preaching and teaching by Dr.
Paul Rowland and Dr. Bill
Patterson, we will have 5 of our
6 translation projects personally
represented by our staff and
WorldView Associates (only our newest project in
Myanmar will not have a team member stateside).
e Runyankore (Uganda) - Dan Olachea
e Madi (Uganda) - Sam Moss
e Tibetan (Nepal) - Justin Levine
o Sarikoli-Tajik (China) - Tim Cleghorn
e Liangmai (India) - Wangraibou Ngonomai

For the last two years, we have had about 40
attendees. We are just short of 90 people
registered for this year’s meeting! There are
exciting things planned and we will announce a
major new event for 2016. If you have a serious
interest in Bible translation and would like to
attend, please email me or call and | will send you

more information. (fielder@worldviewonline.net)

Recent news

Many of you have heard reports of the 7.8
magnitude earthquake in Nepal (22x more
powerful than the 2010 Haiti quake). As of this
writing, there are over 3,500 casualties.

Our Tibetan translation work is based in
Kathmandu, just a few miles east of the epicenter.
We are grateful to God that our translation team is
all safe. The Justin Levine Family is in the states on
a short furlough. The Luke Knickerbocker Family,
still in Nepal, is safe as well as the other team
members and church members.

Please pray for the people of
Nepal. Not only will they continue
to suffer from a lack of water and
other necessities, but the
devastation left behind from this
kind of tragedy in the third world
will linger for years. Pray that this
will turn the hearts of these
Buddhist peoples from idols to the
true and living God.

Emily News

Emily will be 10 years old on May 14th!! A few
days ago, she informed us that a friend of hers
from church had shown her a picture of our Pastor
when he first came to our church back in the late
1990’s. Her description of the pastor was as
follows, “He was wearing these really big glasses
and he looked even funnier then than he does

»

now.” (used with Pastor’s permission - he thought

it was hilarious too!)
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